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Winning house in April:  
 

A big congratulations to Ta Prohm 
for earning the most house points this 
month and winning the house cup. Well 
done!  

Please do not send 
your children to 
school with glass 
water bottles or 

food    
containers. 
These can 
be very 
dangerous 
if they are 

accidently dropped, 

Year 3 children wrote, 
rehearsed, and           
confidently performed 
their own play scripts 
for Years 4 , 5 and 6. 

The whole of primary school joined in 
with some traditional Khmer games to 
celebrate the start of the Khmer New Year 
celebrations. Children and staff had lots 
of fun playing musical chairs, tug-of-war 
and break the pot.  

Year 4 worked really hard 
in their literacy lessons 
this month. The children 
wrote recounts of their 
childhood fears. They 
focused on writing in the 
past tense, ordering events 
in chronological order, 
and after editing their 
work, created a scrapbook 
page to illustrate their 
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Please note that now 
all our classes are 
back on Class Dojo, 
your child’s Weekly 
Agenda and Monthly 
Newsletter will be 
shared on their class 
story, instead of in 
the Telegram        
information group.  
We thank you for 
your cooperation as 
we return to our 
original platform of 
com-

Please note that Friday 13th May 2022, is a staff inset day and there will be no school for 

Next week is our final assessment week of the 
school year. Children in Years 1 to 6 will be sitting 
tests, from Monday 9th to Thursday 12th May, in 
writing, reading, maths and arithmetic. Results of 
these third term assessments will be shared with 
parents and guardians in end of year reports on Fri-
day 3rd June. Please ensure your child gets plenty 
of rest and arrives to school on time, so that they 
can perform to the best of their ability.  

Our Summer School Programme will be 
running this July, and there are still spaces 
available!  
 
Children can enjoy fun field trips with their friends, arts and 
crafts projects, and additional English         language support 
classes. Ask at the school office for more information.  

Khmer School’s 2nd Semester 
exams will take place between 
Monday 23rd and Wednesday 

A huge ‘Well Done’ to all of our Stars of the Month for April!  
Your teachers and classmates are very proud of you for working so hard. 


